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Lawyers of Color Names Dhara Waghela Sheth to 2022 Hot List

Lawyers of Color
01.18.2023
 

Lawyers of Color has named Corporate associate Dhara Waghela Sheth to its 2022 Hot List. The annual list
recognizes junior- and mid-level attorneys who demonstrate integrity, high achievement, leadership and a
passion for diversity.

Lawyers of Color highlighted Sheth’s focus on joint ventures, mergers and acquisitions and general corporate
matters, as well as her involvement in the South Asian Bar Association of Southern California. Sheth has served
as a board member of the organization for the past seven years and currently serves as its secretary.

Based in Washington, D.C., Lawyers of Color is a nonprofit devoted to promoting diversity in the legal profession
and advancing democracy and equality in marginalized communities.

Click here to see the full 2022 Hot List.


